
Subject: RE: Additional Trolleys
From: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>
Date: 04/10/2017 10:12 AM
To: "'Lorena Parker' (lparker@sanpedrobid.com)" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>,
"Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
CC: "Moreno, Cecilia" <CMoreno@portla.org>

JFYI – we may back off of the end date and move to Nov 5, but at this point would like
flexibility to bring folks over from Wilmington if there is a special event/opportunity
aboard the Cuauhtémoc on Nov 6 -8, the trolley wouldn’t run the whole route on those
days.

From: Adams-Lopez, Theresa
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:07 AM
To: 'Lorena Parker' (lparker@sanpedrobid.com); Bezmalinovich, Augie
Cc: Moreno, Cecilia
Subject: Additional Trolleys

Hi Lorena –

We’d like the two additional trolleys to operate from May 1 – November 8.  This covers
our busy periods beginning with Mother’s Day and running through the visit of the
Mexican Naval Tall Ship Cuauhtémoc. Can you please confirm that $90,000 will cover the
costs?  I want to wrap up the contract and get it over for you to sign and this is last
piece.

Thanks so much!

~Theresa

Theresa Adams Lopez
Director of Community Relations
Port of Los Angeles
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